
5Essentials Survey

Mr. Feather’s 
Headquarters

As of today 72 parents have 
completed the Hawk Hollow 
5Essentials Survey. We have reached 
21% of our families. Last year our 
goal was to reach 50% of our families 
and we surpassed that goal at 53%! 
Let's see if we can exceed that 
percentage this year and reach 
60%!!!!!

Remember your child will receive a 
special feather buck once you 
complete the survey! It only takes 10 
minutes of your time. Your feedback 
is very much appreciated!

The 5Essentials survey will remain 
open until about February 14th, 
2020. You can complete the survey 
once or several times depending on 
the number of children you have 
attending Hawk Hollow. Please click 
on the link below to complete the 
survey.

http://survey.5-
essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

Our students are PUMPED to start the Kids Heart Challenge 
(Formerly Jump Rope for Heart)! Listed below is a flyer from 
the American Heart Association that gives you an overview 
of how the program works and the amazing things the 
money we raise will be used for. This year, the program is 
better than ever with more prizes and more incentives for 
our school!! The welcome packets were distributed and you 
should have seen them. Mr. Thomas will be notified via an 
email from the AHA when your student raises money and 
earns prizes. The prizes will be distributed the following day. 
If you have any questions, please email jasonthomas@u-
46.org. Thank you so much for your support!!

November 27th, 2019

Kids Heart Challenge

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

Wishing you and your families a very 
Happy Turkey Day! Enjoy your time 
together as a family feasting on a 
delicious meal! Gobble Gobble!

mailto:jasonthomas@u-46.org




November 27th, 2019

Hawk Hollow’s 
Giving Tree

Perfect Attendance!!!!

Important Dates

Thanksgiving 
Edition

We will be sending certificates home each trimester to 
students who have had perfect attendance! Students will 
be recognized over the morning announcements! Our first 
attempt at running the report was a bust! We will be fixing 
this for next trimester.

November 27th – 29th: No School
December 2nd: School Resumes
December 11th: Student Council Meeting in 
the AM
December 18th: PTH Meeting at 6:30
December 20th:  No School, Teacher 
Professional Practice Day
December 23rd – January 3rd: Winter Break
January 6th:  School Resumes

Hawk Hollow will be putting up a 
Giving Tree to donate gifts that 
will brighten someone’s holiday. 
Beginning on December 3rd, 
2019, families will be able to 
choose a tag(s) from our Giving 
Tree located in the school lobby. 
All gifts will be distributed to 
families in need right here at 
Hawk Hollow. Please make sure 
you or your student stops into 
the office when they come to 
take a tag off of  the Giving Tree. 

On each tag there will be an item 
that a student or family member 
from Hawk Hollow would enjoy. 
The limit to spend on each 
individual is $15. Please return 
the wrapped gift with the tag 
attached to the office by 
December 13th, 2019. If you have 
any questions, please contact the 
office at 630-540-7676.



Notes from the Nurse:
Flu season is here and it is our goal to maintain the health of all our 
students. With your help, this can happen. Attendance is 
monitored daily by the nurse to evaluate trends and illnesses. With 
this information, we can evaluate if there is a higher incidence of 
particular symptoms in a class and also whether or not special 
cleaning needs to be done in a classroom. It is very important that 
when you call the attendance line, you state the student’s specific 
symptoms – fever, cough, sore throat, etc. If your child has a fever, 
please state what the temperature is, if you know. Thank you for 
helping us keep our students healthy!

*Please remember you must call the attendance line by 10:00 am 
for any absence.


